-\~ RESPONSE TO A CALL

Many of the people being released from the jail don’t have warm
clothes to wear. The La Crosse Jail Ministry would like to provide
them with something warm to wear. We see this as especially import-

ant for those who are being released to homelessness.

We are in need of clean and gently used men’s coats, boots, shoes,

sweat pants and T-shirts. We are going to have a clothing drive this
October at Onalaska United Methodist Church at 212 4th Ave N.

Drop your donations off on these nights from 5:00 to 6:00:

e Wednesday, October 13
e Wednesday, October 20
e Wednesday, October 27
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Looking for an easier way to donate funds?

Donations to support the La Crosse Jail Ministry can be
made online at Lacrossejailministry.org (Support & Donate).
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